
 

 

Dear Room 6 Families, 

We hope you all had a wonderful holiday break. Now 

that we are three months into the school year, your 

child’s independence is growing.  

Winter is upon us and the children love to play outside 

despite the chilly temperatures. -Please remember to 

bring sufficient LABELED winter clothing for your child 

so they may participate! (mittens/gloves, hat, snow-

pants, winter coat)- 

Room 6 is going Backpack Free as there is enough 

space for your child’s coat. All your child needs is their 

lunchbox/water bottle, coat, extra clothes in cubby. 

Thank you!  

Units of Study 

Continent of the Month: Antarctica  

Composer of the Month: Pyotr Ilyich Tchaikovsky 

Artist of the Month: Holiday “Masterpiece's”  

 

Mr. Eric, Miss. Jamie and Miss. Olivia  

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Olivia Robinson 

olivia@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote Of the Month 

“We worry about what a child will become 

tomorrow, yet we forget that he is someone 

today.”   - Stacia Tauscher 

December 6 Food Drive Ends 

December 13 Winter Camp Sign-Up Closes 

December 9-20 The Giving Tree 

Collecting Items for  City Light 

December 16-20 Holiday Spirit Week 

December 19 Rm 3 Potluck 11-12p 

December 20 

Community 

Events 

Rm 1 Cocoa & Carols 

3:15PM-3:45PM 

 

Rm 4, 5, 6, 7  

Cocoa and Carols   

9:30 AM—10:30 AM 

 

Kindergarten Performance: 

2:00PM-2:30PM 

Dec 23-Jan 3 School Closed—Winter Break 

Dec 23, 26, 27, 30 

Jan 2, 3 

Winter Camp  
(Optional, sign-up required) 
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